
 

Questions from the Public 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Q:  “Why were staff not notified of this board meeting?  Pretty sad 
 communications!” 
  
 
A:  Alberta Health Services currently communicates notice of the Public Board 

Meeting to staff through its internal website 
(insite.albertahealthservices.ca/932.asp) and through its internal 
newsletter Interchange. This question raises an important point – what can 
we do to better inform staff at our various sites about the Public Board 
Meeting. In the future, a site-specific email communication will be sent to 
staff in the hospital or health care facility where the meeting is being held. 
Posters will also be placed on bulletin boards throughout the site in 
advance of the meeting date.  

  
  
 

As part of the Alberta Health Services Boards' ongoing commitment to community 
engagement, openness and transparency, members of the public, in attendance at the  
Public Board meetings, are invited to submit questions to the Board.  A direct response  
will be provided and the question and response will also be posted on the AHS website prior  
to the next Public Board meeting. Questions of the Board can also be submitted through the 
Board Office at AHSB.admin@albertahealthservices.ca 
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	Additional text can go here. (Contact information?)

